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(406) 459-6062

Red Rocks Vegetation Project, Beaverhead-Deerlodge National Forest

I have commented previously in this project. I recreate regularly in the Red Rocks area. The
maps that are proposed are incomplete. Many routes are left out with nothing said such as
1566, 5130, and 69. These are only a few of them. Why are these left out? They are all
important routes to me. Please provide a more detailed map for these reasons. Also in your
own words, you said that motorized users would suffer no more losses after the BVRD Forest
Plan. Yet, you continue to shut down our routes. I would like to offer a simple solution: hands
off our trails. Thank you for considering my comment.
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